Regular Monthly Meeting August 10, 2000

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, August 10, 2000, 6:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg, Sherry Wehr and Rick Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting, held on July 13, 2000.

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry to pay the tax refunds.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Rick Flora to approve the Elizabeth Richards subdivision, contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Department of Environmental Services.

Award presentation to Police Officer Brandon Reamer for the most DUI arrests 14 in 1999.

Public Comment:

Mr. Oran Allen, asked the status of the mowing along the roadways, and what type of material was used in the berm near Ed Alexanders residence, it continues to be soft.

Supervisor Schweinsberg expressed his thanks to the board, employees and everyone for their kindness during the recent passing of his father.